
Greetings in the Name of The God of Israel ,

The 2018 General Assembly is upon us. Youth Night service will be held on Friday, June 29th, 2018 at 7pm. This
year's theme for Youth Night, "Israel Forever", was inspired by the box office smash film Black Panther. The
Spiritual Israel Church & Its Army, much like Wakanda is misprecieved by the world in which we live in. As stated
in the scripture, Mattew 10:6, we must spread our teachings beyond ourselves and to the lost sheep of the house
of Israel . Just as T'Chella, The Black Panther, worked with his generals to show the world what Wakanda had to
offer while staying true to themselves (Wakanda Forever), the youth of the Spiritual Israel Church & Its Army will
present the ways they intend to carry on the name of Israel and what impact it can make on the world in which we
live (Israel Forever).

Just as the tribes of Wakanda were demomstrated in the film, as quoted by our beloved late Overseer, Bishop
Allen Cox, "We are the same church in many locations", the colors for Youth Night are as follows:

*Bishops and Golden Jewels‐ PURPLE

*Members of the State of Michigan (All districts and MI#1)‐ RED

*Members of the Midwest (Indiana, Illinois, Kentucky, Wisconsin) ‐ BLUE

*Members of the East & South (New York, Pennsylvania, North Carolina, Mississippi, Georgia, Alabama, Florida)‐
YELLOW

*Members of the West (California and Washington)‐ GREEN

Members are welcomed to wear African print attire in the assigned color.

Any youth with theme specific ideas for Youth Night are encouraged to contact Mo. Jochebed Swilley via email at
jochebedswilley@gmail.com or by phone at 313‐400‐7060. Youth may also see Mo. Kamilah Wilson during the
General Assembly with theme specific activities. All youth wanting to do a musicial talents, contact Sis. Danyelle
Page or Rev. Connie Kennebrew.

Look forward to seeing you all at the 2018 General Assembly!

Peace and Love,

Br/Mo. Pamala Lathan ‐YOP Director

Mo. Jochebed Swilley and Mo. Kamilah Wilson ‐ 2018 Program Coordinators

P.S.‐ IT IS STRONGLY SUGGESTED THAT YOU SEE THE MOVIE BLACK PANTHER WHICH IS NOW OUT ON DVD.


